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We are please to announce that the membership of USW 1005 

has voted in favour to ratify a 5 year deal with Stelco Inc., 

Hamilton. 

82.7% in favour 

527 total votes counted 436 in favour 91 rejected 

Our Membership gave us a clear mandate to improve wages, 

pensions, enhanced benefits and strengthen the language in 

our Basic Agreement.  

We want to thank our Members for their unwavering support 

which made these gains possible. 

 

In Solidarity, 

Ron Wells, Jim McColl, Tony McLaughlin, Dennis Van Meer & Brad Job 


